
 

 

 

 

To: All media houses and News Editors 

For immediate release  

02 October 2017  

 

Culture of learning and teaching has returned to our schools 

 

The Department of Education welcomes the lifting of the Vuwani shutdown.  The 
shutdown has lasted over a month affecting 29 066 learners from primary and 
secondary schools.  

The department can confirm that as from tomorrow (03 October 2017) spring classes 
have been arranged for all the 1657 affected grade 12 learners.  

The classes will be attended as follows:  

1. Vhafamadi Secondary 
2. Ramauba Secondary 
3. Edson Nesengani Secondary 
4. Ratshikwekwete Secondary 
5. John Mutheiwana Secondary  
6. Davhana Secondary  
7. Tshinange secondary  

 

Working together we can do more in providing quality education 

#Munwe muthihi a u tusi mathuthu, #Tau tsa hloka seboka di sitwa ke nare e hlotsa, #Ritiho rin’we a ri nuse hove! 

 

Issued by Communication Services  

For more information please contact: 

Mr Sam Makondo 

082 338 2684 


